
 

 

 

 

May 15, 2023 

 
Ms. Jodi Reynolds (jreyno10@wm.com) 

Environmental Manager 

Waste Management of Arkansas, Inc. 

88 Joyce Lane 

Russellville, AR 72802 
 

Re: Receipt of the 2022 Annual Report Eco-Vista Composting Facility 

Permit No. 0013-SCYW;               AFIN: 72-00144 

Document ID: 84007;     Reference Document ID: 83785 
 

Dear Ms. Reynolds; 

 
The Division of Environmental Quality Office of Land Resources (DEQ) has received the 2022 

Annual Report for the Eco-Vista Composting Facility for the period of January 1 through 

December 31, 2022. DEQ acknowledges receipt of the annual report for the year 2022.   

 
Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence, please contact me at (501) 682-

0040 or greg.banic@adeq.state.ar.us 
 

 

 

Greg Banic  

Engineer, Division of Environmental Quality 

5301 Northshore Drive, North Little Rock, AR  72118-5317 

 

cc: DEQ – Cusher, Hurt, Krou, Gilkey 

Mr. David Conrad, Waste Management of Arkansas, Inc. (DConrad@wm.com) 

Mr. Brad Fureigh, PE, Promus Engineering, LLC (bfureigh@promusengineering.com) 
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